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NOTIFICATION 

Preparatory Webinar for the eleventh meeting of the Conference of the Parties serving as the 

meeting of the Parties to the Cartagena Protocol on Biosafety 

11 September 2024 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

As you know, the eleventh meeting of the Conference of the Parties serving as the meeting of the 

Parties to the Cartagena Protocol on Biosafety (COP-MOP 11) will take place from 21 October to 

1 November 2024 in Cali, Colombia. Among items on the agenda are compliance, risk assessment and risk 

management of living modified organisms, the Biosafety Clearing-House, detection and identification of 

living modified organisms and socio-economic considerations. The meeting will also consider the Nagoya-

Kuala Lumpur Supplementary Protocol on Liability and Redress to the Cartagena Protocol.  

In order to support Parties and other stakeholders in their preparations for the meeting, a briefing 

webinar is being organized to provide an overview of the agenda items of COP-MOP 11 and introduce 

corresponding documents to participants.  

The webinar coincides with the anniversary of the entry into force of the Cartagena Protocol on 

Biosafety, a significant milestone in international environmental governance. 

The webinar will be held on Microsoft Teams on 11 September 2024 from 8:00 a.m. to 9:30 a.m. 

EDT (GMT-4) and conducted in English. Interested participants are invited to register via Teams at this 

link . All registered participants will receive an automated e-mail providing a link to join the webinar. 

For additional information, please contact the Secretariat at secretariat@cbd.int. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support for the work of the Cartagena Protocol on 

Biosafety. 

Please accept, Sir, Madam, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

                               (signed) Astrid Schomaker                             

              Executive Secretary 
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